
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
A big thank you to all parents who supported 
our 1st Celebration of the Year. 
 
It was a pleasure to see the teachers so 
enthusiastic and to see the pride of the 
children receiving their certificates for their 
hard work. 
 
Well done to Year 5 who, this week visited 
Cannock Chase Museum, their behaviour was 
commendable and they were great 
ambassadors for Colmers Farm Primary 
School. 
 
We are pleased to announce that Yr 5 will also 
be taking advantage of a trip to Parliament, 
further information will follow very shortly as 
this trip will be going ahead in 2 weeks time. 
 
Thank you to Miss Rudge and Mr Lynch for 
setting up Football and Netball After School 
Clubs, and I look forward to the teams 
competing against other schools. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
James Hill 

Diary Dates 
Friday 21st September 
Celebration Assembly – KS1 
Wednesday 26th September 
Year  trip to Parliament 
Wednesday 26th September  
Individual School Photos 
Thursday 4th October 
School Spooky Lunch 
Monday, Tuesday 
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COLMERS FARM PRIMARY 
SCHOOL

    Friday 14th September, 2018

 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Tia, Dylane,Haana and Lucas in Year 6 
Jorja, Freya, Nasir and Rhys in Year 5 

Harry, Maisy, Miyah and Shanae in Year 4 
Lucy, Kayden, Grayson and Isabelle in Year 3 

Well Done 
for receiving Certificates in assembly today. 

 

   ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 95% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

ASH: 99% 
Well done to Ash class! 

We will be working hard this year to improve this and to meet our 
target of 96% 

We look forward to your help and support in achieving this figure. 

 
Parents Evening is on Wednesday 

24th October, 3.30pm – 7pm 
Letters will follow 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 
Finley and Oliver in Sycamore 
Oliver and Inayat in Cedar 
Grayson ,Tyree and Harvey in Ash 

WELL DONE  

Who won the 100% raffle ticket? 

Each child who achieves 100% attendance weekly, will receive a 
raffle ticket that will be drawn in assembly every Friday morning.  
This week’s KS2 Assembly, Skye in Year 6 was the lucky girl to win 

the prize. 




